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To whom it may concern,

Following my studying of the latest local plans for Grappenhall and the surrounding area, |
have to object to some of the project which seems to be ill thought through and without
long term foresight in to the absolute chaos it will cause the roads and infrastructure in the
area, not to mention the criminal destruction of green belt land and habitats for local
farmers and wildlife. This is especially unacceptable given all the recent COP26 to protect
our natural world for the future.

The volume of traffic is already far too high in the area especially given the over reliance
on a few badly maintained bridges to get out of the area and this disproportionate increase
to the number of the houses would cause more gridlock to the surrounding areas and on the
already dangerous and clogged local motorway junctions which seem to be mentioned
almost daily on the National traffic news as having had accidents, closures or delays.

Local doctors surgeries and schools are full to the brim and this huge expanse of houses
will only make things worse for existing and new residents in the area.

I’m not against development or new housing but there are already so many houses being
built in the area and there doesn’t seem to be any improvement to existing buildings in
town rather than yet more new building. There doesn’t seem to be much consideration of
brown field rather than green belt sites.

Please try to resided the plans especially in regards to the environmental impact on the
area.

Many thanks
Anna Needham





